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Date: 11 of November, 2013  

Memo: Call for funds to help the Philippines after the deadly Typhoon 

To: All member societies of the International Pediatric Association 

 

The Philippines has been hit very hard by a massive Typhoon. The winds and storm surge 

that came with it are the highest ever recorded .  

The death toll is at least 10,000 people and many thousands  more are severely injured.  The 

needs of the survivors are increasing by the minute.  

The IPAF is making a call for donations to help  the Philippine Pediatric Society as they 

respond to the needs of children and the families affected from this devastation. Any 

donation is helpful and adds up to help support our colleagues. 

Donations from societies and individuals can be made on our website: www.ipaf-world.org 

The donation link is on the top of the page. Any donation received between today and 

December 31st 2013 will be ear marked to  support the Philippine Pediatric Society’s disaster 

relief efforts. 

 

http://www.ipaf-world.org/

